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Florida's Warmest Welcome

Phone: (954) 786-4507 City of Pompano Beach Fax: (954) 786-4028
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM NO: 2022-17

DATE: September 26, 2022

TO: Carla Byrd, General Services Director

FROM: Robert McCaughan, Public Works Director QMN\'
SUBJECT: Award Bid E-17-22 Concrete Ready Mix Delivered

On August 16, 2022 the City opened and received bids for the Concrete Ready Mix
Delivered Bid E-17-22. Primary bid award recommended to the low bidders per item,
and alternate bid awards to the remaining responsive bidders per item.

The Streets Maintenance Division uses concrete for the installation and repair of
sidewalks, driveways, slabs, etc.

The concrete will be funded from account number 302-7304-530.65-12 Capital
Improvements City Sidewalks. Estimated annual costs for this contract will be
approximately $200,000.00 Please have the bid award recommendation of Ozinga
South Florida, Inc. for this project placed on the agenda for approval at the next
available commission meeting.
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